
The City of Vincent is commissioning two pieces of public art for locations in 
Northbridge and Leederville.

Find out more and download the EOI document at www.vincent.wa.gov.au/ArtEOI 
or direct enquiries to Lauren Formentin on 9273 6000 or mail@vincent.wa.gov.au. 

EOI submissions close 4pm Wednesday 1 September, 2021.

CALLING ALL PUBLIC ARTISTS
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST NOW OPEN


